
Notices for Dunhill & Fenor Parish, Sunday, March 7th  2010 

 

 Remember that our services are broadcast from both churches, for the sick and housebound, on 107fm 

 During Lent we will celebrate Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament each Monday evening, continuing in Dunhill 

Church this Monday, March 8
th

, with Adoration at 7.30 p.m. and Benediction at 8.00 p.m.  Feel free to join in at any 

stage, even if only for the Benediction at 8.00 p.m. 

 The boys and girls of the Second Classes in Dunhill N.S. and Fenor N.S. who are preparing for the Sacraments will have 

one of the highlights of their year this Tuesday evening when they experience, for the first time, the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation.  They have been engaged in the „Do this in Memory‟ programme with their parents and teachers and at 

the Sunday Masses and at this stage on their journey they will celebrate only the second Sacrament in their faith journey.  

We wish them well and hope that they will come often to experience the love and compassion of God.  Please pray for 

them as they prepare for this important time in their lives. 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament continues each Wednesday in Dunhill Church from 3.00 p.m. until 6.00 p.m. and 

each Friday in Fenor Church from 10.00 a.m. until 1.00 p.m.  If you would like to commit to an hour each week we 

would be delighted to receive your contact details at the Parish Office.  

 The next talk in the Julian Walton Lecture Series is on the subject “Tyrone Power and his descendants”.  The talk will 

be given by Julian Walton at the Dunhill Education Centre this Thursday, March 11
th

, at 8.00 p.m.  Admission is €7 

including tea/coffee and refreshments.  For further information please contact www.dunhilleducation.com 

 We will pray the Stations of the Cross in Dunhill Church this Friday evening, March 12
th

, at 7.30 p.m.  Why not join 

us as we meditate on the „Via Dolorosa‟ (the Way of Sorrow) and pray for those who are finding life difficult? 

 Remember that a limited number of copies of the St Paul Missal 2010 are available in each church for those who like to 

follow the readings during Mass.  Feel free to use them during Mass and leave them back at the door again afterwards. 

 The aim of the Knock Marriage Introductions Bureau is to introduce people considering marriage to a suitable 

marriage partner.  Over 800 marriages have taken place as a result of these introductions.  If you are searching for a 

suitable partner, why not consider applying? For further information contact the Bureau at Knock, Co. Mayo.  Phone 

094-9375960 or visit our website at www.knockmarriagebureau.com and read about the workings of the Bureau. 

 Accord urgently requires people to train as Pre-Marriage Course Facilitators in order to maintain and expand their 

Pre-Marriage service.  For further information please phone Mary at Accord in Waterford.  051-878333   www.accord.ie 

 Thanks to the organisers and all those who supported last weekend‟s fundraiser at Mother McHugh‟s to raise money for 

the provision of two Defibrillators in the parish.  We hope to have other fundraisers soon but, in the meantime, if you 

would like to make a financial contribution towards the purchase of these life-saving pieces of equipment please make 

your donation in an envelope clearly marked “Defibrillator” and hand it into either sacristy.  Contact details of those 

interested in training to use the defibrillators would also be welcome at the Parish Office. 

 Trócaire would like to thank everyone for their huge generosity to the Haiti appeal.  Donations from the Irish public 

have surpassed all expectations - ROI: €3,486,815 and NI: Stg £979,643.  Thanks to this support Trócaire will help 

thousands of survivors to rebuild their lives in Haiti. However, this Lent Trócaire reminds us that, while earthquakes and 

natural disasters attract global attention, there are millions of people around the world who will go to bed hungry 

tonight. During Lent over 600,000 children will die from hunger and diseases caused by hunger. The total number of 

people that were killed by the recent earthquake in Haiti, is less than half that number. This hunger crisis is taking place 

away from the TV cameras and global attention, in small, rural villages all over the developing world.  Please support 

Trócaire‟s Lenten campaign this year in whatever way you can, to help families overcome hunger.  

 The Parish Collection last week totalled: Masses €605.29 & Envelopes €619.10.  Thank you for your support. 

 Sunday, March 7
th

      Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

Monday, March 8
th

  

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church – Quiet time at 7.30 p.m. with Benediction at 8.00 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 9
th

    Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, March 10
th

  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 3.00 p.m. till 6.00 p.m. 

Thursday, March 11
th

  Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, March 12
th

   

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Stations of the Cross 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 10.00 a.m. till 1.00 p.m. 

Dunhill  Church at 7.30 p.m. 

Saturday, March 13
th

     Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m.  


